SAR centres: 
In line with the latest advice from the health authorities, UNHCR Bulgaria is regrettably suspending its regular visits to the Reception and Registration centres of the State Agency for Refugees until 31 March 2020. However, UNHCR's office continues to operate remotely. For protection queries, please continue to use the phone number +359 2 980 24 53/54 or e-mail bulso@unhcr.org.
SCTAFs:
In line with the latest advice from the health authorities, UNHCR Bulgaria is regrettably suspending its regular visits to Special Centres for Temporary Accommodation of Foreigners until 31 March 2020. However, UNHCR's office continues to operate remotely. For protection queries, please continue to use the phone number +359 2 980 24 53/54 or e-mail bulso@unhcr.org.
[bookmark: _GoBack]BRC integration centre: 
In line with the latest advice from the health authorities, UNHCR Bulgaria is regrettably suspending its regular visits to the Information-Integration Centre of the Bulgarian Red Cross until 31 March 2020. However, UNHCR’s office continues to operate remotely. If you have questions about protection or integration issues, please, do not hesitate to continue using the phone number +359 2 980 24 53/54 or e-mail bulso@unhcr.org.
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